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Roundtable Theme

The roundtable meeting was devoted to a discussion of the accounting industry. The
two recent mergers announced by four of the Big Six firms was a backdrop to the
meeting. The discussion addressed implications of industry consolidation for both the
investor and the purchaser of accounting firm services. The economics of the industry
was also addressed, and whether there were any conflicts of interest or self-regulation
problems as a result of industry consolidation. The roundtable meeting was aimed at
providing a forum for "public opinion shapers" -- accounting firms, educators,
business writers, corporations, etc., -- to discuss with policymakers and regulators
important issues related to the accounting profession. To provide ample opportunity
for participants to get informed and voice their opinions, the size of the meeting was
limited to 25-30 individuals.

The Ross Roundtable provides a forum for "public opinion shapers" -- business writers,
financial analysts, educators, corporate financial executives, regulators, etc. -- to
discuss with policymakers important developments in capital markets and the financial
world. To provide ample opportunity for participants to voice their opinions, the size of
the Roundtable is limited.
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